

Beamish Road, Billingham, TS23 3DX



enquiries@stmichaels.bhcet.org.uk



(01642) 870003



stmichaels.bhcet.org.uk





Head Teacher: Clare Humble

Deputy Head(s): Marc Scott, Clare Carey & Matthew McAuley

BHCET CEO: Stuart McGhee

BHCET Chair of Directors: Yvonne Coates

3 September 2025

Dear Parents and Carers,

Year 7 Parents' Welcome Evening with Form Tutors **Tuesday 23 September 2025**

Welcome to our St Michael's family!

The transition from primary to secondary is an enormous step and I am mindful that for many parents, the link between school and parent in a primary setting is a particularly close relationship, and I wish to build on this further.

Each day from 8:00am until 8:30am we offer a 'Breakfast Club' where students can purchase toast and or a hot chocolate drink from the kitchen team in the Dining Hall before school begins. All students are very welcome to attend.

Another popular club with students is our, 'Homework Club'. This is available to all students each day from 3:30pm until 4:30pm and takes place in our Library. If your child wishes to attend, they are most welcome to do so, however, I should stress that you must make suitable arrangements for the collection of your child after 4.30pm.

On Monday 22 September 2025 Tempest Photography will be in school to take your child's school photograph. Please would you check on your My Child At School (MCAS) account to see if consent for your child photographs to be taken has been provided. If you have any queries, please contact the School Office on 01642 870003.

An important date for your diary is Tuesday 23 September 2025. This is your opportunity to meet your child's Pastoral Learning Manager and Form Tutor, as well as to view some of their exercise books. In order facilitate the organisation for the evening I would be grateful if you would confirm your attendance by emailing school at enquiries@stmichaels.bhcet.org.uk

Yours sincerely,

Januar 11

Clare Humble Headteacher

